
 

Citizens Advice North East Derbyshire - Recruitment for a new Trustee 

 

We are currently recruiting for new trustees, who also serve as company 
directors, and are interested to hear from people who are passionate about 
making a positive impact for people in the districts of North East Derbyshire 
and Bolsover and helping our charity to be sustainable and meet the needs of 
the community. 
 
For more information and details of how to apply 
visit https://citizensadvicened.org.uk/vacancies/ 
 
If you are interested in becoming a trustee and would like to discuss flexibility 
around location, time, ‘what you will do’ and how we can support you please 
contact Leanne Brice,  lbrice@nedcab.org.uk    
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